
PARENT NEWSLETTER 
October 2022 

. Superintendent’s Message .       
 

The second week of October is Parent Teacher 

Conferences. It’s so important for teachers and parents to 

work together for the success of the student. Be on the 

lookout on Monday, October 3rd for your conference letter 

from your child’s teacher. 

On Friday, October 14th all of Bend School will be taking a 

field trip to the Middle School Campus for Safety Day. 

Tehama County Probation Department has organized a 

wonderful morning planned with presentations from 

Tehama County Sheriff’s Office, Red Bluff Police 

Department, SWAT, Cal Fire & More!  

Red Ribbon Week is also in the month of October. The 

week of the 24th-28th we will celebrate being drug free. See 

the attached flyer with all the fun details of the week.  

Parent Club has once again organized Art to Remember 

this year, and you will be seeing those order forms sent 

home shortly. They will be perfect Holiday gifts!  

Please remember that it is District Policy that student do 

not wear Halloween costumes on Monday, October 31st.  

I hope you all have a fabulous October and don’t forget 

about our October Break from the 17th-21st! 

-Mr. Mendenhall  

.      School Information    .        
 
 

School Hours: *Campus Opens at 7:45am* 
TK-Third Grade: 8:15am-1:55pm (1:10pm Friday) 

Fourth-Eighth Grade: 8:15am-2:45pm (2:00pm Friday) 
 

Website: bend.evergreenusd.org 
 

Phone: (530) 527-4648 Fax: (530) 527-4670 
 

Secretary Email: bregistrar@evergreenusd.org 
 

Office Hours 

Monday-Friday, 7:30am-3:00pm 
 

Important School Dates 

Back-to-School Night-August 9th 

First Day of School-August 11th 

Conferences-October 10th-14th 

Open House-May 25th 

Last Day of School-June 8th 
 

School Holidays & Breaks 

September 5th (Labor Day) 

October 17th-21st (Break) 

November 11th (Veteran’s Day) 

November 21st-25th (Break) 

December 23rd-January 6th (Break) 

January 16th (MLK Day) 

February 20th-24th (Break) 

April 10th-14th (Break) 

May 29th (Memorial Day) 
 

Morning Care & After School Programs x/7406 

Students arriving earlier than 7:45am need to be signed 

up for our Morning Daycare. Students that are not picked 

up at their grade-level dismissal time will be sent to our 

After School Program and charged daily. 

 

 

.            Our Creed            . 
    

At Evergreen Union School District we choose… 
 

SAFETY   

 I have self-control. 

 I choose to do what is right; 

 even when it is hard and no one is looking. 
 

KINDNESS   

 I take care of myself so I can help others. 

 I care for my community. 

 I act with compassion in all I do. 
 

RESPONSIBILITY  

 I choose to be a learner. 

I seek help when I need it,  

and I learn from my mistakes. 

I take opportunities to lead. 

RESPECT  

I hold myself accountable. 

I hold others accountable. 

I make this a place I want to be. 



 
Parent-Teacher Conferences 
Parent-Techer Conferences are being held the week of 
October 10th. A conference letter with the date and time 
of your conference will be sent home with your child 
Monday, October 3rd. Please return the confirmation 
portion as soon as possible. Thank you for 

understanding the importance of meeting with your 
child’s teacher, and being prompt on your conference 

day.  
 

Halloween Costume Policy  
This year Halloween falls on a Monday. Please note that 
it is a district policy that Halloween costumes are not 
allowed at school. Students that arrive at school with a 

costume will be asked to be picked up or brought a 

change of clothes. 

Aeries Parent Portal 
The Aeries Parent Portal can be used to check student 
attendance for all grade levels and check grades and 
missing assignments for 5th-8th grades 
Here are step-by-step directions to get there: 

 Go to www.evergreenusd.org 

 Click on-community-parent resources-Aeries link 

parent portal. You will  need your email address 
attached to your student's account.  

 If you need to reset your password, click on “Forgot 

Password” (Do this to setup an account as well) 

 A screen will pop up to enter your email, this email 

must be the one the school has on record. 

 Enter your email address and hit next. 

 Then check your email for a link to reset your 

password. 
 

Cafeteria Details 
Each student has a Titian account that parents 

can log in to see cafeteria charges and make 

payments. Please go to: family.titank12.com to 

setup an account. To assign your child to your 
account you will need their school ID number. This 

number is also their Aeries/library number. If you 

need assistance getting it, please email Bailey or 

your classroom teacher.  

 

Classroom Volunteers 
Any person wishing to volunteer on a regular, on going 
basis, more than thirty minutes a week, will need the 
following items completed before beginning volunteer 
services: 
 
1. Approved Volunteer Application (Applications are 

available in the school office) 
2. Proof of negative TB (tuberculosis test) 
3. Fingerprint Clearance (live scan) **This must be 

submitted by the district.** 

ELAC Meeting 

Evergreen Union School District cordially invites you to an  
English Learner Advisory Committee (Parent) Meeting 

Wednesday, October 5th, 2022 @ 3:15pm 
Evergreen Elementary School, Room #6 

 
This will be an informational meeting to discuss: 

1. Consideration of new members 
2. The District’s LCAP and Master Plan for English 
Learners 
3. Our School Parent and Family Engagement Policy 
(6020.11) and Compact 
4. Our School Plan for Student Achievement 
5. Discussion of Family Engagement and How to 
Engage English Learner Families 

 
 
El Distrito Escolar Evergreen Union le invita cordialmente a 
una  

Reunión del Comité Asesor de Aprendices de Inglés 
(Padres) 

Miércoles, 5 de octubre de 2022 a las 3:15 p. 
Escuela Primaria Evergreen, Salón #6 

 
Esta será una reunión informativa para discutir: 

1. Consideración de nuevos miembros 
2. El LCAP del distrito y el Plan maestro para 
estudiantes de inglés 
3. Política de participación de padres y familias de 
nuestra escuela (6020.11) y acuerdo 
4. Nuestro plan escolar para el rendimiento estudiantil 
5. Discusión sobre la participación familiar y cómo para 
involucrar a las familias de los estudiantes de inglés 

 
 

Школьный округ Эвергрин Юнион сердечно приглашает 
вас на  

Собрание Консультативного комитета учащихся, 
изучающих английский язык (для родителей) 

, среда, 5 октября 2022 г., 15:15 
, начальная школа Evergreen, аудитория № 6 

 
. Это будет информационная встреча, на которой будут 

обсуждаться: 
1. Рассмотрение новых членов 
2. LCAP и генеральный план округа для изучающих 
английский язык 
3. Наша школьная политика взаимодействия с 
родителями и семьей (6020.11) и компактность 
4. Наш школьный план для успеваемости учащихся 
5. Обсуждение взаимодействия с семьей и способов 
привлекать семьи, изучающие английский язык 

 
 

 

 
 

http://www.evergreenusd.com
family.titank12.com


BEND SCHOOL   
 

OCTOBER 24TH-28TH 
Please help your children celebrate and honor Red Ribbon Week 

by participating in the fun theme days we will be having.  
**All dress up days must follow our District Dress Code** 

 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 24TH  
TEAM UP AGAINST DRUGS! 

Support your favorite sports team 
 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 25TH:  

MY DRUG FREE FUTURE IS BRIGHT! 
Dress like your future profession  

 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 26TH:  

GIVE DRUGS THE BOOT 
Wear boots! 

 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 27TH:  
I DON’T MIX WITH DRUGS! 

Dress in mix match patterns and bright colors  
 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 28TH:  
Assembly from Tehama County Probation and Canine Riggs 

BRONCOS ARE PROUD TO BE DRUG FREE! 

Dress in school spirit 



Parent Club News! 
- Message - 

Hello Bend Families!!!  

 We are looking forward to a great year! Thank you 

to those who have donated towards the snack bar 

for soccer and volleyball! Keep the donations 

coming, boys and girls basketball is next!   

We had a great start to the year.  We have 

collected a total of 4 bags for our shoe drive, 

focused on recycling old shoes to help raise 

money.  Art to Remember forms will be coming 

home in October, watch for them in your child’s 

backpack.  You can order by sending the form 

back in or online, you can also upload more 

artwork from your child!   

Box Tops has been successful raising $37 towards 

the school. Mrs. Eastridge’s class is the #1 

contributor with 270 box tops submitted.  Thank you 

to those that have downloaded the app, and 

scanned receipts in.  If you need help downloading 

the app and getting signed up reach out to Parent 

Club we can help.   

The Parent Club is busy planning events and 

fundraisers this year and we would love to have you 

get involved too! It’s a great way to meet other 

parents from the school. 

We have Parent Club meetings the 4th Tuesday of 

every month at 6pm (locations may change) we 

would love to have you!!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get all the Parent Club News! 

Join the BAND App with the QR code below to get 
updates and messages from the Parent Club!  

 

 

 

 

 

You can also find Parent Club on Facebook at:  

facebook.com/groups/bendbroncosparentclub 






